
From: Andrea Attridge 
Sent: February 28, 2019 8:44 PM 
To: Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Emergency Deputation Request to Council March 4, 2019 
 
Good Evening Wendy, 
 
I am requesting an Emergency Deputation at Monday March 4th’s council meeting.i am in 
opposition to the recommended motion of General Committee Monday February 25, 2019 with 
respect to PLN004-19 Zoning By-Law Amendment (Farrage Development)46, 50, 52 & 56 
Patterson Road Staff Report which was approved on Consent.  
 
I will be present at the Council meeting on Monday March 4.  
 
Regards, 
Andrea Attridge 
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